
 

 

 

 
 

Brunswick-Glynn County 
Joint Water and Sewer Commission 

July 30, 2020 
 

Request for Statement of Qualifications and Letter of Interest for Pre-Qualifying 

Construction Companies for 2019 WPCF Academy Creek  

BGJWSC Project No. 906 

 

NOTICE OF PRE-QUALIFIED BIDDERS 
 

Thank you for submitting your pre-qualification package to the Brunswick-Glynn Joint Water & Sewer 

Commission for Construction on the Academy Creek Water Pollution Control Facility. The BGJWSC 

recognizes the time and effort put forth in compiling your applications. After thoroughly evaluating each 

application submitted, the BGJWSC has determined the following firms to be pre-qualified to submit a bid on 

this project:  

BRW Construction Group, LLC 

PC Construction 

P.F Moon and Company, Inc. 

Reeves Young, LLC 

Ruby-Collins, Inc. 

 

There will be a mandatory site visit for the pre-qualified firms on Thursday, August 6, 2020 at 10:00a.m at the 

plant site, 2909 Newcastle Street, Brunswick, GA 31520. All pre-qualified firms must have at least one 

representative at this site visit, but additional representatives from any subcontractor or vendor are also welcome 

to attend. In observance of current COVID-19 guidelines, appropriate social distancing measures will be 

enforced. Contractors and site visit attendees should provide their own PPE.  

Pre-registration for this site visit is required for all attendees. Please email Pam Crosby at pcrosby@bgjwsc.org 

no later than 12:00 noon on Tuesday, August 4, 2020 to register and confirm a spot for this event.  

Thank you again for submitting your applications and we look forward to seeing you at the August 6 site visit. 

 

 

Pamela Crosby 

Procurement Director 

Brunswick-Glynn County Joint Water & Sewer Commission  

mailto:pcrosby@bgjwsc.org

